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DATE; November 18, 2009

TO: Ann Cole, Office of Commission Clerk QS'V
FROM:  Jeff Bates, Division of Regulatory Analysis % ‘Py’
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Adam Teitzman, Office of the General Coun
Victor McKay, Office of the General Counsel \/ /7
RE: Request to Administratively Close Docket No. 090377-TP

On July 20, 2009, Verizon Florida LLC filed a request for approval of the interconnection
and collocation agreement with New D1men510n Wireless Ltd. On October 19, 2009, Verizon
withdrew this filing because New istered to conduct business in the State of
Florida. Given there are ending issues that need to be addressed by the Commission, staff
requests this docket be adinistratively closed, pursuant to Sectioy2.07.C.2.d of the APM.
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